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PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 26 and Tuesday, 27 December, 2022 

as Public Holidays to celebrate Christmas and Boxing Day. 

 

Work resumes on Wednesday, 28 December, 2022. 

 

Also, Monday, 02 January, 2023 has been declared as a Public Holiday to mark the 

New Year, 2023 celebration. 

 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 03 January, 2023. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, wishes all members of 

the University Community Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

 

He prays that the coming year will be a year of blessings, good health and abundance 

for all members of the University community. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar 

 


